
 

 

 

 
 
1st April 2022 

 

Covid-19 Update 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
As you may be aware arrangements for ‘living with Covid’ are amended as of today April 1st 2022. 
 

Updated guidance advises: 

• Adults with the symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel 
unwell, should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough 
to resume normal activities and they no longer have a high temperature 
 

• Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home 
and avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when 
they no longer have a high temperature, and they are well enough to attend 

 

• Children and young people aged 18 and under with a positive COVID-19 test result should try 
to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 3 days, which is when they are most 
infectious. 

Thank you again for your support throughout the pandemic. Thank you for accommodating all of the 
frequent changes to the regulations and safety measures.  
 
We could not have done this without your consistent support. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Paul Brown 


